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ANNOUNCEMENT: 

APPOINTMENT OF WESTERN CAPE PCEO 

The President and the Executive Director, on behalf of the National Executive Committee (NEC), are pleased to 

announce the appointment of Mr. Riedwaan Ahmed as the new Chief Executive Officer of the Western Cape 

Province, as of 1 May 2024. We wish to extend our sincerest congratulations to Mr. Ahmed on this significant 

appointment. 

The NEC joins the province in congratulating Mr. Ahmed and wishes him all the best in his new role. We have 

full confidence in his abilities and believe that he will lead the Western Cape Province with integrity and 

dedication. 

NAPTOSA calls upon all members to support Mr. Ahmed as he embarks on this journey. Let us unite our efforts 

and work together to elevate the Western Cape Province to new heights of prosperity and progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations once again to Mr. Ahmed. We look forward to the positive impact he will undoubtedly make 

in his new position. 

Mr B L Manuel 

Executive Director 

SERVING EDUCATION SINCE 1904 
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